We are sad to share the news that

Pauline Long,

our wonderful Wife, Mum, Mum-in-Law,
Grandma and Great Grandma,

passed away on 31st May 2024.

A funeral service for friends and family will be held on
Wednesday 3rd July 2024, §.30pm, at
Greenacres Kemnal Park, Sidcup By-Pass,
Chislehurst, BR7 6RR.

The service will be followed by a celebration of her life at
Birchwood Park Golf and Country Club, Birchwood Road,
Wilmington, DA2 7H]J.

Family flowers only please, with donations to Shelter

much appreciated.

RSVP to rachel.jones21@bhtinternet.com by
Wednesday 26th June.
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